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30th April, 1935.

:.?y dear Bishop,

It is a curious thing that we should have 
a--de ttovu’ intance Just the other day and no- I am 
to ho v. comparatively near neighbour of yours, for 
although "’oronto and dontrea 1 are far enough apart 
"by English standards when I was in Can; da they seemed 
to me almost to be neighbouring towns. I do thank 
you most heartily for tits kind word of welcome which 
you h vo sent me on ny tppointment. I shall look 
forward to meting you hen I go to Canada in the 
late summer.

Yours sincerely,

The ivht av. the Lord Bishop of The Arctic, 
04, «JArvis Street,

Toronto 5,
Ontario.
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